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February 23, 1996 

 

Stewart F. Aly, Esq 

Associate Deputy General Counsel 

Office of the General Counsel 

Department of Defense 

1600 Defense Pentagon 

Washington, D.C. 20301-1600 

 

Re:  DOD Review of HSCA Documents (4) 

 

Dear Mr. Aly: 

 

Our staff recently discovered an additional, previously-unreleased  Department of Defense document 

in the files of the House Select Committee on Assassinations for your review.  This document is a 

1978 memo from DOD Assistant General Counsel Robert Gilliat, Subject: “Providing Information 

From Personnel Records to Congress” (copy attached).   

 

As before, should you recommend that this document not be released, either in part or in its entirety, 

please explain your reasons in full for the Board’s consideration.  We would like to include this 

document on the Board’s agenda for its meeting on March 18-19, and so would appreciate a response 

not later than March 8, 1996.  Again, I am attaching a form to facilitate your response.  Please 

direct any questions or concerns to Colonel (ret.) Timothy A. Wray, our Chief Analyst for Military 

Records. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 



To:  David Marwell, ARRB 

 

From:  Stewart F. Aly 

DOD Deputy General Counsel 

 

Subject DOD Review of HSCA Documents (3) 

 

FIRST ENDORSEMENT 

 

The Department of Defense has reviewed the document “Providing Information From Personnel 

Records To Congress” and makes the following recommendation regarding its release: 

 

                     Release in full. 

 

                     Postponement requested. [Please identify specific passages recommended  

 for postponement and provide full justification.] 


